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April 5,2023

Thomas Marturano, P.E., P.P., Director
Solid Waste & Natural Resources

New Jersey Sports & Exposition Authority
One DeKorte Plaza

P.O. Box 640

Lyndhurst, NJ 07071

Dear Mr. Marturano:

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection’s Division of Sustainable Waste Management,
Bureau of Solid Waste Planning and Licensing is in receipt of a request for administrative action to the
New Jersey Sports & Exposition Authority District Solid Waste Management Plan (District Plan) dated
March 23, 2023. This request for administrative action to the District Plan proposes District Plan inclusion
of the acceptance and processing of a maximum of 500 tons per day (tpd) of Class A recyclable material (paper,
cardboard, metal, glass, and plastic) at the Sajo Transport, Inc. Transfer Station/Material Recovery Facility
(TS/MRF) located on Block 175, Lot 1 (partial) and Block 177, Lot 1 (partial), 100 Baler Boulevard, in the
Borough of North Arlington. The total capacity of the Sajo Transport, Inc. TS/MRF shall remain at 2,750 tpd
(up to a maximum of 12,000 tons per week) inclusive of the Class A recyclable material.

Pursuant to N.JLA.C. 7:26-6.11(b)5, County Plan inclusion of the modification of an existing facility, including
the acceptance of additional waste types, constitutes an approvable administrative action. Therefore, the
County Plan inclusion of the acceptance and processing of Class A recyclable materials at Sajo Transport, Inc.
TS/MRF is hereby approved as an administrative action pursuant to N.JLA.C. 7:26-6.11(f).

Please be advised that this administrative action approval shall not be construed as an expression of the
Department’s intent to issue a permit modification to the subject facility for the above noted operational
changes.

If you have any questions relative to this action, please contact Austin Rusnak of my staff at (609) 984-4250
or email at austin.rusnak{@dep.nj.gov.

Sincerely,

/b}o«méz// '

ill Aspinwall, Section Chief
Bureau of Solid Waste Planning and Licensing
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